Dike, Darlene

From: Amit Jagtiani

Sent: 02 September 2016 09:29

To: Plannin

Ca: —

Subject: Re: Comments on 2016/4136/P have been received by the council.

Dear Camden Planning Team,

Thad lodged an objection comment for the proposed basement excavation for application ref: 2016/4136/P.
T would like to withdraw the comment because I have spoken to the Landlord, the applicant, and we have
come to an understanding,

Kind Regards,
Amit

On 31 August 2016 at 14:36, <planning(@camden. gov.uk> wrote:
I live at the ground floor flat at 9 Maresfield Gardens, with my wife and 2 young children. The proposed

basement excavation will cause severe disruption to our lives due to the noise and dust. More specifically, 1
work from home so the noise will be difficult to deal with. Most importantly, my wife is mildly asthmatic so
she will suffer from breathing difficulties during the course of the excavation. Finally it is worth noting that
currently there is already construction going on across the road from us at Maresfield Gardens and Finchley
road which makes us feel like we are living on a construction site anyway so is it really necessary to start
construction literally at our very doorstep?
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Kind Regards,

Amit



